
Lindina Town Board held its monthly meeting on January g,2019 at the Town
Hall. Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bill Robinson, Present Bill
Robinson, Harold Seebecker, Steve Ruf, Jennifer Sarnow. Sharie Miles ,

Emergency Coordinator Bruce Holsclaw, Patrolmen. David Miles, Bill Morris, Al
Voss. Gary Henshue from Br.rg Tussel, Charlotte Pellegrini and Bill Sarnow . Gary
Henshue from Bug Tussel came to get permit for a tower he is placing on land
leasing from David Seitz.He asked question about the permit, and zoning. Permit
was given. Minutes from the last meeting were read motion by Ruf to accept,
second by Seebecker. Treasurer report was given as follows balance as of Dec.
12,2018 is 46,538.24. December income 3,548.78. December expense
29,270.52 for a Jan. 9,2019, balance of 20,816.50. There is 2,289.71 in the
checking account. The money market has 1A,207.64. The amount not in for
checks is 339.23 Amount in the Equipment fund is 5,31 1 .95 and the Emergency
fund has 3,007.20 for a total balance of 20,816.50. Rock Valley cemetery has a
certificate of 5,500.00 and passbook amirunt of 260.47 Total amount of 5,760.47.
Motion by Ruf to accept, second by Seebecker, report on file. Emergency
Coordinator Bruce Holsclaw, reported that Clearfi€ld Township is going to join
the Ambulance Association. Leapold is interviewing applicants. Road report was
given David Miles discussed the FEMA paperwork. Will be meeting with
FEMA again on the 16m of January. Al Voss is the New plowman for Lindina.
Discussed tires for the Sterling truck will get bids. Next meeting date will be Feb.
13th at 7:00 p.m. There will be no election in Feb. Bills presented and orders
issued. Meeting adjourned

Respectfully submitted Sharie Miles. Clerk


